
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Half-term week is Monday 11 February to Friday 15 February 
 

As part of our whole school Well-being Week there is no homework this weekend.  
Please look at the ‘Take a break’ poster and find an activity you can enjoy together over 

the weekend. 

   

This half-term’s theme is Traditional Stories and the season of Winter. 

 
 Oral story telling – learning to re-tell our favourite traditional story to our 

friends. 
 
Maths 

 
 Pictograms are simple graphs.  They use a number of little pictures to 

show how many items there are in each row.  We will be assembling a 
simple class pictogram of our favourite stories. 
 

 We will then learn how to do a basic interpretation of the graph.  For 
instance, “How many people like ‘The 3 Little Pigs?’  This will involve 
being able to count, count on/count back from a number and reason. 

 
 

 Activities that support counting back from a given number.   
 

Other 
 

 On Wednesday 7 February we will be holding a Chinese New Year activity 
morning in EYFS. The girls will have the opportunity to look at the traditions 
associated with this celebration and join in with various activities. 
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